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27th February 2024 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

EYFS, YEAR 1 & YEAR 2  
VISIT TO SEA LIFE CENTRE  

  

We are planning a trip for the Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to visit The Sea Life Centre, 
Birmingham on Wednesday 13th March 2024. This is to support the children’s learning with 
their science topic, living things and sea life.   
  

Please send your child to school in school uniform with a healthy packed lunch and a water 
bottle. Please dress your child appropriately for the weather.  
  

The total cost of the educational visit will be £22.60. This includes transport by coach and 
entrance to The Sea Life Centre.  Current legislation permits us to ask for a voluntary 
payment, no pupil will be discriminated against on the grounds of inability to pay, but if 
insufficient money is not raised by voluntary payments, then the visit may have to be 
cancelled.   
   

We will be leaving school at 09.30am and will return before the end of the school day.   
   
If you would like your child to participate, please make payment via WisePay by 5th March 
2024 

  
Please follow the link to give permission for your child to attend this school visit.  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/DY9TL8UFwk    
  
Please contact the office if you need further information Finance@harrold.academy .   
   
Yours Sincerely,   
  

    
Miss Perkins  
Class Teacher  
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